
 
 

 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
Wednesday August 14, 2013 
Contact:  Christi Lewis, Community Education 
 

 
BELROI ROAD TO BE CLOSED THURSDAY 

 
Belroi Road will be closed from Route 17 to Main Street on Thursday, August 15, 2013 between 
the hours of 8 a.m. and noon to patch the roadway where the water line was repaired. Please use 
an alternate route to avoid the closure.  Sorry for the inconvenience. 
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